Great Lakes Conference Ministerial Association

Annual Meeting: Friday, April 19, 2024, 9:00AM-12:00PM

Faith Covenant Church, Farmington Hills, MI. (See GLC Annual Celebration

registration brochure or website www.greatlakes.cc)

Dues for 2024:

National Dues: \$85.00 GLC Dues: \$80.00 Total Dues: \$165.00

Dues are payable to: Great Lakes Conference

Mail checks to the Great Lakes Conference at:

Great Lakes Conference 21840 West Nine Mile Rd. Southfield, MI 48075

Date:			
Name:			
Home Address:			
City, State, Zip:			
Phone: (cell)	(work	<)	
Church/Organization:			
Email:			
Check #:			
Covenant Credential (circle one):	License	Ordination	Retired
(If paying by check, send this form with your check)			

Please note that your ECC and Great Lakes Conference annual Ministerium dues for the year 2024 are due at the time of the Ministerium meeting. Mail your dues to the Great Lakes Conference and include this form for each person OR pay online at: www.greatlakes.cc. Peg Wolter in the GLC office (cell phone 248.921.8336; peg@greatlakes.cc) can assist you if you need help.

The National Ministerium Dues are \$85.00; GLC Dues are \$80.00—Total of \$165.00. We are required to update our Conference records regarding each minister's standing as to payment of Conference and National dues, which affects your official standing in the Ministerium. This is especially important with reference to eligibility for scholarships, training, grants, and other financial matters such as tax status.

Ministerium dues are required of all active ministers of the Evangelical Covenant Church unless exempted by full retirement, inactive status, or by permission of the Conference or National Office for need. Questions regarding eligibility should be directed to the Department of Develop Leaders or to the GLC Ministerial Association President.

<u>Note</u>—including the following information helps us process your payment efficiently:

- if your church or organization provides a check on your behalf, the check memo line or attachment should identify the individual(s) covered by that payment and that the payment is for ministerial dues
- let Treasurer Carl Franzon or Peg Wolter know if a separate receipt is needed

If you are not attending the Ministerium meeting, please send greetings before that time to the Ministerial Association Secretary

Jay Fast Harbert Community Church P.O. Box 197 Harbert, MI 49115

or by email to: jaysfast@gmail.com

Thank you for assisting us in the timely processing of this important aspect of our ministry responsibility and fellowship!

Ken White, GLC Ministerial Association, President Cell 734.730.4829; kwhite@forestparkcov.org

Carl Franzon, GLC Ministerial Association, Treasurer Cell 231.818.6110; carl@fruitlandcovenant.org